
I urge passage of HB 4167.  I believe the pain of higher fuel costs under this bill will be less than future 
costs due to inaction and failure to lead.  In 2011 diesel prices in Oregon rose over seventy cents per 
gallon in three months and stayed high; we paid the price and soldiered through.  Don't let necessary 
legislation this session die due to a "do nothing" walkout. 
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892 Mulberry Ln. 
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